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May 1, 2025

Jim Mitchell
Graniterock Company
5225 Hellyer Avenue, Suite 220
San Jose, CA 95138

Subject: Upper Llagas Creek Flood Protection Project Phase 1
Contract No. C0645., Project No. 26174052.
Project Completion Letter

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

The Santa Clara Valley Water District (Valley Water) is in receipt of the Project Completion 
Certification, dated May 1, 2025, from Graniterock Company. All work for the construction of the subject 
contract has been completed as attested to by Valley Water and all required closeout documents have 
been received.

In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion 
Letter for the subject contract and established the completion of the project. 

Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the 
Valley Water Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract.

If you have any questions, contact me at the Valley Water Headquarters, (408) 483-7569 or email at
mrivera@valleywater.org.

Sincerely,

Martin Rivera
Chief Construction Inspector
Construction Inspection Services Unit

cc: B. Yerrapotu, H. Angeles, L. Gregory, S. De La O, S. Ferrante, J. Luna, P. Randhawa, M.
Rivera, B. Ladine, G. Ohea, Contract File
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